
 

FERMILAB: 

STEM Discovery in Progress 
 

Make real world STEM connections by learning how the 

NGSS science and engineering practices work at a 

national laboratory! Talk with a panel of Fermilab 

scientists, engineers, and technicians to learn how the 

scientific process progresses from asking questions, to 

building and running experiments, to analyzing data. 

Walk through experimental sites to see the work in 

action. Discuss how these skills can be integrated into 

your classroom. 

The workshop is geared toward middle school STEM or 

science teachers, though others will enjoy it. This unique 

opportunity is co-sponsored by the DuPage Regional 

Office of Education and Fermilab. 

For more information and to register: CLICK HERE 

 

 

  

JUNE 11, 

2018 

──── 

8:00 a.m. to 2:15 p.m. 

(5 PD Hours) 

──── 

Fermilab 

Enter at Pine 

Street and Kirk 

Road, Batavia, IL 

Proceed to 

Wilson Hall – Curia II 

(second floor) 

──── 

Cost: $50 

Registration fee 

includes 

continental 

breakfast, lunch, 

and giveaways. 

──── 

Continental 

Breakfast served at 

7:30 a.m. 

 

https://register.dupageroe.org/Public/CourseDetails.aspx?XParm=H2H%2fky4UuuOOCIC8x8ypZkZCtUJ2FT5MIWtige%2fUE24fImPh5WDyUtuF9b%2f7VrexFrmnY%2bLrL6aV3KcktHaMJddVLfDPidifeTBBrhaLDus6UApOIIlvxsdAe94w8WWm

